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Part Change Notice: Additional Manufacturing Location 

 for MX34R12VF1 and MX34R32VF1 
 
 

Due to high demand, an additional manufacturing location will be added for the insulator and contacts 
which are used in the MX34R12VF1 and MX34R32VF1.   
 
There will be no changes to design, process, form, fit or function.  
 

For existing customers who require any special documentation such as PPAP, please contact your 
JAE account representative by January 13, 2021.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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